Wheatley Area Public School

Mrs. J. Vlasschaert, Principal Mrs. J. Dresser, Secretary

Lambton Kent District School Board: http://www.lkdsb.net Wheatley Area Public School: http://wheatley.lkdsb.net

Office Phone-519-825-4621 Office Fax-519-825-4622 School Bus Zone – Zone 7



WELCOME BACK!

We want to welcome all of our Warrior families back to school! We hope that you had an enjoyable and restful winter break and are ready for some incredible experiences in 2024!

HOLIDAY DINNER – Thank you!



The Wheatley Parent Council Holiday Dinner returned on December 19th. Students were treated to a turkey dinner prepared by our Parent Council Team. A huge appreciation to these parents for providing this special event for the students.

As well, the return of our Winter Concert was a huge success! Thank you to the staff and students for working so hard to prepare incredible performances for your families! The gym was jam-packed with parents, grandparents and families who came to enjoy the show!

PARENT COUNCIL MEETINGS

Our next meeting will be February 2024. Keep an eye on the February newsletter for the next meeting date. As always, please contact the office should you wish to receive a link to join our virtual meeting.

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

Kindergarten Registration is a special series of events for parents to register their children for Junior Kindergarten or students who are new to Senior Kindergarten. It is an opportunity for parents and children to learn more about school. The LKDSB has opened Kindergarten Registration online for the 2024-2025 school year. Receiving these registrations early helps the school plan effectively for the upcoming school year. We ask parents of children starting kindergarten in 2024 to consider registering their child early. Also, please share this information with your friends who might be parents of children entering kindergarten next fall to take the time now to register. As always, if families have any questions, they are invited to contact the school.



https://www.lkdsb.net/Elementary/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=



HUB INTERNATIONAL – THANK YOU!

The Breakfast Program was generously provided with a donation from Hub International in December! On behalf of the students here at WAPS – Thank you for this donation.

WARRIOR WEDNESDAY CLOTHING

Are you interested in purchasing Warrior Swag? Go to <u>Link to order Warrior Swag</u> to shop. There are lots of great options and colours to choose from including T-shirts, hoodies, sweaters, jackets, pants, bags, hats and so much more. Check out our new logo on all the great products!

INCLEMENT WEATHER

In cases of severe weather consider one of these options to obtain bus cancellation information for our school, which is Zone 7:

- Listen to CKSY 94.3 starting at or before 6:30 a.m.
- Information will be posted on the Wheatley FB group as soon as we confirm
- Follow the Bus Info link on the LKDSB website (top left of the website)
- Perhaps the best method to determine if buses are running, or if they are on time or running late, is this:

Student Transportation Services offers the <u>MySBI</u> mobile app to receive instant notifications of school bus delays, and cancellations. Just download the free app from Android/Apple app stores, and subscribe to Weather Notifications, as well as to your school bus(es). Please visit this link for additional details.

https://cklass.ca/services/student-transportation/delays-cancellations/